
 
   
 

19th September 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re: EYFS coffee mornings 
 
 
Early Reading Coffee Morning- Monday 2nd October at 9am-10am in the school hall 
 
Reception parents and carers please come along to our Early Reading Coffee Morning where 
you will learn all you need to know about early reading and phonics as well as gain ideas for 
reading with your child at home.  

“Reading is like riding a bike. You watch the little ones beginning to ride a bike; they are 
wobbling all over the place. But as we practise and practise, we don’t even think about 
pedalling anymore. Eventually, we can ride with no hands.”                                                              
(G. Reid Lyon) 

We hope to provide you with a clear picture of how we approach the teaching of reading at 
Enfield Heights Academy.  

EYFS Tapestry Coffee Morning - Wednesday 11th October at 9:00-10:00am in the school hall 
 
We will also be running an information coffee morning to introduce you to Tapestry, our 
teaching and learning journal where you could view your child’s learning. The meeting will 
focus on the following: 
  -  The EYFS Curriculum and how we learn in EYFS 
  -  What you will be able to view on Tapestry 
  -  Focus weeks and how you can support at home 
  -  How to use Tapestry - uploading photographs and recording 'wow' moments from home 
  -  Troubleshooting - If you are having trouble logging in or accessing  
  
We hope that you will be able to attend the above meetings and find out how best to support your 

child with their learning at home.  

Thank you for your support in advance. 

 

Kind Regards,  

Justyna Powrie  

 

Headteacher  


